Orthopedic Arts



Follow-up Schedule

Dear Patient:

Due to mechanical nature of the prosthesis/orthosis, it is very important to routinely check the integrity of the components and overall, the fit of it. It is your responsibility to keep the follow-up appointment(s) that you were given upon your receipt of your device.

Normally we would like to follow up on the fit and function of your new device two (2) weeks after the delivery. This follow-up may be over the phone of in person. Routine follow-ups are scheduled every six (6) to twelve (12) months depending on the type of the device provided.

Should you require attention anytime outside the follow-up schedule provided, do not hesitate to contact us at **718-858-2400** to schedule an appointment.